
Year 6 Merricks Coastal Camp 

Monday 6th February to Friday 10th February 2017 

12 September 2016 

Dear Year 5 Parents / Carers, 

Our Year 6 camp to Merricks Lodge will soon be upon us. Merricks Lodge is near 

Point Leo which is on the east coast of the Mornington Peninsula approximately one 

hours drive south from East Bentleigh. We will be departing at 9am on Monday the 

6th February and returning Friday afternoon the 10th February 2017. For more 

information regarding the camp please visit their website 

http://uccamping.org.au/merricks-lodge/   

The camp will be approximately $480 (depending on numbers) so we’ve sent this 

letter out as soon as possible to help with financial planning. This is a wonderful 

camp that has been organised as an alternative to the traditional Phillip Island 

camp as the traditional camp at Phillip Island is under accommodation renovations. 

To assist with the planning of the camp and to enable final bookings, please 

complete the form below and return it to the class teacher, with a $50 deposit by 

Friday 14th October. 

More information will follow soon. 

Yours sincerely, Lachlan Griffin, John Seeary and Jill Griffin. 

 

Year 6 Merricks Camp - Deposit 

Child’s Name__________________________________ Grade / Class __________________ 

My child will be participating in this year’s camp to Merricks Coastal Camp. 

Signed  ________________________________________  Date  ___________________________                                                 

Parent/Guardian 

Year 6 Merricks Camp - Deposit 

Please find enclosed payment: Cash / Cheque (please circle) OR 
CREDIT CARD PAYMENT AUTHORITY – please complete ALL sections 

Child’s Name________________________  Grade/Class__________ 
 

Master Card / Visa  Expiry Date:       ____/____     Amount   $50.00 

Cardholders Name: ___________________   Signature:  ______________ 

                   

 

http://uccamping.org.au/merricks-lodge/

